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Teacher's Name Announcement 

  

Fodge Students who want to be in either the 7th or 
8th grade Duniway News/Leadership class 
next school year must complete the 
application by June 21st. To access 
application, go to the Duniway Middle School 
website.  Scroll down on the main page and 
look for the heading called School Updates. 
Click on the link that says Duniway 
Leadership and News application. You will 
then read and follow the directions to 
complete the application. If you have 
questions, see Mr. Fodge or Mr. Holmes.  

 


